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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Daniel Villanueva [dvillanueva@advgeoenv.com]
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 1:51 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Robert Marty; William Little
Subject: Sunshine Cleaners Work Plan - Addendum 
Attachments: Sunshine Cleaners Site Plan.pdf

Mr. Detterman,  
 
Per your request in our conversation on 12 August 2016, AGE has prepared this email addendum for 
the Sunshine Cleaners site located at 223 East 14th Street, San Leandro, CA. The label for MW-2 has 
been changed as it was mislabeled in the original Site Assessment Work Plan. The two locations on 
the west side of the site plan have been slightly moved to the east and on the Sunshine Cleaners 
property. Lastly, two additional contingent borings have been added (in red) within the site building. 
The borings will be advanced if access is available and utilities are not present.  
 
As mentioned in our conversation, the responsible party would like to take a stepped approach to the 
proposed work scope. As discussed they would like to complete the site assessment portion of the 
work plan and potentially sample the domestic well (if granted access by the property owner) during 
the first step and then perform the monitoring event during the second step (hopefully starting a semi-
annual monitoring program).  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Regards,  
 

Daniel Villanueva 

Senior Project Geologist 
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